
Accreditation Procedure of Tsukuba Memorial
Hospital (foreign clinical practise site)

Decision of the Board of the Hungarian Accreditation Committee (MAB) No. 2023/7/XI

The MAB Board supports the accreditation of Tsukuba Memorial Hospital (Tsukuba, Japan) as a clinical practice site for 5 years

until September 29, 2028. The accreditation covers the following specialities: internal medicine, surgery. The clinical practise site

does not accept students in the pediatrics, obstetrics and gynecology, neurology, psychiatry specialties, so the accreditation does

not cover these areas.

Justification:

The key criteria of the simplified procedure were fulfilled by the clinical practice site as follows.

The clinical practice site undertook to train students and indicated the number of students to be admitted. It should be noted that

the training center undertook the training of a small number of students (four students each in the fields of internal medicine and

surgery), considering the large number of students from Japan. The clinical practice site has made a statement that the profile and

capacity of the hospital had not changed compared to the previous accreditation. Excellent feedback was received from students

(University of Debrecen, University of Pécs, Semmelweis University and University of Szeged) completing the internship at the

clinical practice site.

Budapest, 29 September, 2023 

Prof. Dr. Valéria Csépe
President of MAB
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